
WUC Advisory Committee meeting minutes 2-19-2024 

 

The meeting was called to order at 301pm. 

In attendance were Jennifer Hansen, Blanca Mirande Aguilar, Shabryna Herrera, 

Chelsee Blatner, Kodee Harwood, Marci Miller, Jane Cameron, Kristen Perry, 

Amanda Owren, Cameron Mortenson, Brant Morgan, and Mercedes. 

Reports from WUC (Chelsee Blatner) 

• ADA upgrades in areas Summit and outside Allegro. (tables) 

• Gate being installed in the Pacific room in front of the AV tech booth to 
better protect equipment. Waiting to get lock installed. 

• New staff member Ben joined in Student Engagement. 

• Little Samurai’s. Low sales with less people in the WUC.  
Reports from Wolfstore (Marci Miller) 

• Sales are even. No increase from last year. WUC does not have high traffic 
counts. 

• Spring sidewalk sale did good. 

• Graduation fair in Spring Term! 

• Folks love the window displays and Squishmallows. 
Reports from Campus Dining (Jane Cameron and Amanda Owren) 

• Catering. A few more orders which has been exciting. 

• Allegro. Seasonal drinks flavors have not been readily available.  
o Diversifying snacks in Allegro. 

o Sales are consistent. 

• Holding things down with Albert leaving. 

 

Old Business 

• IFC preliminary decision part two is tonight. Right now current service 

levels were approved. 

 

New Business 



• Willamette policy. Reviewed suggestions made to Chelsee. Committee 
really like it being amended for all events that are open to all students, 
advertised on Presence and one off meetings (nothing recurring). Like 
Focus group, Town hall, etc. 

o Will vote in Spring Term on the modification and enact in Fall. 
o That way there is time to talk with others. 

• At our meeting in Winter Term, we will discuss Vice Chair nomination and 
election (must be a student). 

 

In April I will send out a when is good to determine the Spring term meeting date 

and time. 

• Suggestion made to have 2 meetings each term that way Vice chair election 

can happen and maybe they can facilitate one. 

• Expand reports from just 3 to all areas within the WUC. That way everyone 

can get a sense of what is going on. 

• Suggestion to set up a meeting with the Triad of services (WUC, Library, 

SCC occupants) to meet, plan, and how to best support each other and 

students. 

 

Announcements 

Adjournment was approximately 340pm 

 

 


